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Wyatt, Rosie

From: Sharon Caredio <sharoncaredio@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 8:34 AM
To: City Council
Subject: CMC 8.72

 

Please keep the trail in the rail corridor according to CMC 8.72. 
1. Cycling through Capitola Village is not safe especially during the busiest times of the year and day. 
Cycling the rail corridor would be a much safer option. 
2. Spending millions of dollars to retrofit the trestle to hold a rail car is a waste of taxpayers' money 
and more than likely will go way over budget. 
3. If the trestle was open to cyclist as well as pedestrians it would become a popular walkway with 
beautiful views of the bay and the village. 
4. Don't let non-Capitola residents determine the outcome listen to the residents! 
 
Thank You, 
Sharon Caredio 
 


